
 

 

 

 

     

 

BOROUGH OF SOUTH PLAINFIELD 

2480 Plainfield Avenue 

South Plainfield, New Jersey 

908-226-7606 

aantonides@southplainfieldnj.com 

        

TO:                The Observer  

                                           

FROM:         Amy Antonides, Municipal Clerk 

 

SUBJECT:    Legal Notice  

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE – BID OPENING FOR SALE OF BOROUGH OWNED PROPERTY 

IS CANCELLED 

 

Please take notice that the public bid for the sale of certain borough owned land no longer 

needed for public use identified as Block 273, Lots 4 and 5 as well as Block 539, Lot 6 that was 

scheduled for Monday, May 3, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. at the Senior Center located at 90 Maple 

Avenue in South Plainfield, NJ has been CANCELLED.  A revised date for the auction of these 

parcels of land will be forthcoming.   

 

Amy Antonides, RMC/CMC/CMR 

Municipal Clerk 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


